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Dear Brandon Smith,
 

 
 
 
This acknowledges receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request.  We received your request
on June 19, 2016, and assigned it case number DODOIG-2017-000693. 
 

 
If you have any questions about your request, please feel free to contact our office at (703) 604-9775.
 

 
Sincerely,
 

 
FOIA Team 
Department of Defense  
Office of Inspector General
 

 
 
 


